
U.S. Hwy 50 Closure 
at Echo Summit

Passes available to local residents 
to use Johnson Pass Road
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Caltrans will close U.S. Hwy 50 

at Echo Summit for two weeks 

beginning sometime in May 

(weather permitting) to replace 

the rock wall barrier. Johnson Pass 

Road will be available on a limited 

basis to local residents needing to 

travel over the summit to go to and 

from work or school only. 

Caltrans will issue Johnson Pass Road “PASSES” from 8 A.M. to 6 P.M. on the 
following Wednesdays and Thursdays: April 21, 27, 28 and May 4, 5 at:

Caltrans South Lake Tahoe Maintenance Yard
2243 Cornelian Drive, South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150

Proof of work or school will be required (utility bill and pay-stub or report 
card). Access will be strictly limited and enforced by CHP. If a local resident 
needs more information, please contact:

Deanna Shoopman, Caltrans Tahoe Basin Outreach Coordinator
(530) 701-9459 • deanna_shoopman@dot.ca.gov.


